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October Dates
Grade 4's write FSA this Month
7  Pro D Day -School Not In Session
10 Thanksgiving Monday
20 Terry Fox Run
27~ PAC meeting @7
21 Pro D Day -School Not In Session
31 Costume Parade

We have been so fortunate to enjoy
the blue skies that September has
brought our way.  We are so thankful
for the community that our school is
situated in. This year we will be
focusing in on connections.  That is
connections between staff, student
and community.  We want to foster a
safe and inclusive learning
environment. The first activity we did
as a community was our school hike. It
was so nice to see all the parents
joining us.  We know there will be many
more opportunities to take part in your
child's education.
Ms. Johnson has been doing a great job
keeping the office organized.  She is in
the process of updating all your
information.  Please take time to look
over the verification form that was
sent home and get it back to the office
as soon as possible.  If there is any
custody orders that we need to have
please provide them as well. Safety is
of the upmost importance.  Please
make sure that the people on your
contact list are the people that are
picking up your child.  
 
 

This is the second year of our

school districts strategic plan. 


As a school we are taking a

closer look at our Mission and

Belief  statements and pairing


them down - any wordsmithing

ideas are welcome



Terry Fox Run
This year we are running the Terry Fox run on Thursday the 20th of October at

1:00.  We would love it if you planned on joining us.  The school will be selling the

Terry Fox t-shirt as well as doing a coin drive.  Bring in your coins in on the

17th, 18th and 19th.  If we rise $500 Mr. Tee with shave his head. 
T- shirt order forms went home with the oldest child please contact the office if

you would like to order one.  

The first 50 nights of Super Reader can start being

handed in on Tuesday, October 25.

Library News

Halloween
This year the festive day falls on a Monday.  Student
may wear a costume but we ask for no masks or scary 
content. We will hold a costume parade in the
afternoon- more details to follow.  The PAC will also be
putting together a Trunk or Treat event in the evening.
Stay tune for more details as well.  

The Foundation Skills Assessment is an annual province-wide

assessment of all B.C. students’ academic skills in grades 4 and 7, and

provides parents, teachers, schools, school districts and the ministry

with important information on how well students are progressing in

the foundation skills of Literacy and Numeracy.
For more information see
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/administration/program-

management/assessment/foundation-skills-assessment

FSA



Parking Lot Safety 
The beginning and end of the school day can be quite busy.  In order to keep all our students safe

we have made some changes to our bus loop.  Please make sure that if you are in the bus loop that you STAY

IN YOUR CAR.  There is no more waiting on the left hand side of the loop.  Please park if you want to escort


your child to or from the school.  
Also please make sure that you adhere to the speed zones of the school. 

September Memories




